
 
 

Reminder - Presentation to Community TONIGHT 6pm at KORLCC 
Library 

 
For Immediate Release  
 

(Kahnawake – 21, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018) The Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na Raotitióhkwa Language 
and Cultural Center (KORLCC) and Turtle Island Theatre would like to remind the Community that they will be 
providing a presentation on the Feasibility Study, and its findings for the proposed Multi-Purpose Building that 
will house the Cultural Center, Museum & Theatre, tonight at 6pm in the KORLCC library. 
 
The Building Committee will be on hand to answer any questions/concerns.  
 
The Committee’s next presentation for the community will be on Wednesday, December 5, 2018, from 6pm to 
8pm. We would also like to remind the community that the Feasibility Study is on hand for your review at the 
KORLCC, so stop by, even just to ask questions. 
 
For further information, please contact Lisa Phillips at KORLCC 450-638-0880 ext. 69234. 
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Contact Information: 
Lisa Phillips, Interim Public Programs Supervisor 
Kanien’kehá:ka Onkwawén:na Raotitióhkwa Language & Cultural Center  
450-638-0880, Lisa.p@korkahnawake.org 
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